
As a community-led Health Centre, the Pender Harbour 
Health Centre Society relies on our volunteer Board of 

Directors to support governance, help guide the strategic 
vision of the Health Centre and provide fiscal oversight.

This year, one of our long-serving Directors will be  
leaving our Board. We are looking to welcome a new 

Director with a finance and accounting background to  
our skilled and knowledgeable Board.

If you would like to influence health and wellness in  
your community, if you care about the future of your 

Health Centre, and you want to give back to your 
community, then joining the Board is a great way to 

support the future of the Health Centre.

JOIN OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS

For further details, please reach out to Paula Nordick at 
paula.nordick@penderharbourhealth.com


